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COLUMBUS,	OHIO	–	The	below	statement	can	be	attributed	to	Ohio	Chamber	CEO	Steve	
Stivers	regarding	Senator	J.D.	Vance	being	named	former	President	Trump’s	Vice-Presidential	
nominee. 
	 
“We	were	pleased	today	to	learn	that	former	President	Trump	has	named	Senator	Vance	as	
his	running	mate.		Before	his	time	in	the	U.S.	Senate,	Vance	had	a	wide-ranging	background	
that	included	serving	our	nation	in	the	Iraq	War	as	a	Marine,	being	a	best-selling	author	
and	owning	a	business	dedicated	to	growing	jobs	and	the	economy.		While	in	the	Senate,	
Vance	has	served	Ohioans	by	focusing	on	issues	important	to	the	state,	such	as	introducing	
legislation	to	fund	East	Palestine	health	testing. 
	 
“Ohio	has	been	an	important	player	for	over	100	years	for	presidential	candidates	on	the	
road	to	the	White	House	and	today’s	announcement	shows	that	still	holds	true. 
	 
“It	is	smart	to	have	the	Republican	Vice-Presidential	Nominee	born	and	raised	in	our	great	
state,	with	an	understanding	of	the	issues	that	are	important	to	Ohio	and	our	business	
community.	“ 
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